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4th Grade students finished their financial literacy unit with a
guest speaker, Dustin Lewis, from Security State Bank. Students
learned many things about various accounts they can have at a
bank. They also learned a lot about the importance of saving
money

We had some 2nd and 4th graders who had special solar eclipse
glasses and were able to go outside and view the eclipse on
Monday. Other classes watched the eclipse through NASA’s
webcam.

We had our raffle raffle drawing on Friday. We are so thankful for the support of local businesses
who donate prizes for our drawing and those who gave monetary donations. Students worked
hard selling their tickets. We still had tickets sales coming in on Friday but believe we sold
around $23,000 worth of tickets.

3rd and 4th grade students are preparing to take their ISASP assessments. Next week they will
take do practice tests and the following week we will begin the assessments.

1st Grade students are in
their life science units and
have built terrariums with
pill bugs and milipedes and
aquariums with snails and
guppies. This is such an
engaging and hands on unit
for the kids.

Preschoolers have been learning about community helpers and have
had guest speakers and even made a trip to Dental
Associates.

Elementary students enjoyed a fun game of freeze
dance while Mrs. Koster played the ukulele.

Last month we had conferences, but I didn’t have our attendance calculated yet.
At the elementary we had 93% of parents attend conferences.


